EVRA NEWSLETTER



EVRA Newsletter APRIL 2017



The team from Cheltenham General Hospital led by Mr. Keith Poskitt recently celebrated their **EVRA** success with a night out.

The amazing Jo Waldron and Gina Woolfrey managed to recruit 124 participants into the study with support from the rest of the team.

We are really thankful for their contribution to help make EVRA a success!



In This Issue

- Follow-up
- Data Cleaning
- Health Questionaires
- PI Data Sign off
- EVRA Extension
- Investigator Meeting

EVRA is a portfolio study funded by the NIHR Health Technology Assessment Programme: 11/129/197

IRAS: 131153



Data Cleaning

You may have noticed an increase in the amount of data queries appearing within the INFORM system. This is because we are working hard behind the scenes to clean all the data for the analysis. Our statistician has been running reports to pick up spurious or missing data that may not be picked up easily and we are reviewing all the duplex reports against the database to ensure they are completed correctly. Everyone has been working very hard to resolve these queries and we wanted to say a big thank you to you all to helping make the trial data as robust as possible.

6 and 12 month questionnaires

Now that patients are nearing completion of the 12 month follow-up period we wanted to remind you of the importance of collecting the EQ-5D, SF-36 and AVVQ health questionnaires to measure our participants quality of life. In order to minimise the amount of missing data, if these are not returned by post, please send a reminder or collect via the telephone if possible.

PI Data Sign off

Prior to the analysis at the end of the year, the Principal Investigators are required to sign off all the data in the database to confirm it is all accurate and complete. We will circulate guidance on how to do this and further training later in the year.

INFORM QUERIES

Please contact
Francine on
0203 311 7371
if you need
any help
completing the
queries raised
within INFORM





EVRA Extension / protocol amendment



In December 2016 the HTA approved an extension to the EVRA study to allow us to collect invaluable longer term ulcer recurrence data from our patients. We have been busy preparing the protocol amendment for this change and hope to submit to ethics and the

HRA in May.

The amendment will allow us to contact the patients between October 2018 and March 2019 to collect data on any further recurrence, treatment and healthcare visits as well as the competion of the health questionnaires. We will be in touch with you all once the amendment has been approved with further information about the extension plus a newsletter to send to all our participants to keep them informed.

Investigator Meeting

Please note we will be holding an EVRA Investigator meeting and drinks reception during The Venous Forum meeting at the Royal Society of London on 11th July 2017 at 17:45.

Further details will be circulated once a room has been booked. We would be grateful if you could let us know you will be attending by emailing f.heatley@imperial.ac.uk



Contact details



Ms Francine Heatley: Trial Manager

I EVRA Trial Co-ordinating Centre, Room 4E03,
Section of Vascular Surgery,
Imperial College London at Charing Cross Hospital,
London W6 8RF, UK ■ 0203 311 7371

■ 02033117362 ▼f.heatley@imperial.ac.uk

Trial Website: 🕈 www.EVRAstudy.org



https://www.facebook.com/EVRAtrial



https://twitter.com/EVRAtrial